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Peter Borrelli 
Project Director – Inland Rail 
ARTC 
Level 16, 180 Ann Street 
Brisbane, QLD, 4000

20/09/2021

Dear Mr Borrelli

Narrabri to North Star (SSI-7474)
Construction Biodiversity Management Plan (Rev.1)

I refer to the Construction Biodiversity Management Plan revision 1, dated 20 August 2021 which was
submitted for approval in accordance with Condition C4 of SSI-7474. 

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and notes that:
 the amendments are minor relating to improved management measures for flora and fauna; and
 that it has been endorsed by the project’s Environmental Representatives.

Accordingly, as nominee of the Planning Secretary I approve the Construction Biodiversity Management
Plan (Rev 1). Please ensure that the approved plan is placed on the project website at the earliest
convenience.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Matthew Todd-Jones at
matthew.todd-jones@planning.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely 

Matthew Todd-Jones
Team Leader - Rail
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Secretary
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